
 

 

 

USS JOHNSTON DD-821 ASSOCIATION 

2025 ANNUAL ASSOCIATION DUES 

 
AHOY SHIPMATES!  Once again it is time for our annual dues request to help support the USS 

Johnston DD-821 Association.  While we know these are trying times, your dues make it possible 

for us to stay in contact with as many former Johnston shipmates as we can reach.  Your generous 

donations help us cover the cost of producing the newsletters and maintenance of our website.  

At this time each year we ask all our shipmates to please help support our Association and keep 

it growing.  Our dues rate is still just $15.00 per year, but we will accept any additional donations 

you may wish to include and help us offset membership costs for shipmates that may be less 

fortunate than yourself.  We currently have less than 20% of our shipmates that paid the dues.  

Keep in mind, over 4000 served aboard the Johnston over the years. 

 

PLEASE NOTE WE SEND THIS FORM OUT WITH EACH NEWSLETTER AS A 

FRIENDLY REMINDER.  MANY HAVE SENT IN DUES MULTIPLE TIMES WHEN THEY 

HAVE ALREADY PAID FOR THE CURRENT YEAR.  WE ALWAYS APPLY YOUR 

PAYMENT TO THE NEXT YEARS DUES IF YOU HAVE ALREADY PAID FOR THE 

CURRENT YEAR.  WE APPRECIATE HAVING YOUR PAYMENTS IN ADVANCE BUT 

IF YOU ARE NOT SURE IF YOU ARE PAID UP TO DATE, PLEASE CONTACT GEORGE 

SITES VIA EMAIL (george.sites@gmail.com) OR SNAIL MAIL. 

 

If you wish to continue your membership in the USS Johnston DD-821 Association or are an 

individual wishing to join, please fill out the information on the next page and send it to George 

Sites at the address shown on the form along with your annual membership check for $15.00 

payable to the USS Johnston DD-821 Association.  Even if you choose not to join or cannot 

afford the dues at this time, please fill out the personal information sheet so that we may keep 

track of your current contact info.  By sending us your completed information sheet it helps us 

keep our database current so we can continue to send you all our newsletters and reunion notices. 

 

The requested dates of service should include any and all time spent in any branch of the US 

military.  This will help us determine if your donations in the future can be considered “tax 

deductible”.  Currently your dues and/or donation are not tax deductible. Many of our shipmates 

have asked for a copy of our membership roster.  We are asking you for permission to add your 

name to the published roster. 

 

On behalf of all the officers of the USS Johnston DD-821 Association, we thank you for your 

support and wish you and your families our very best. 

 

Sincerely, 

George A. Sites, Treasurer  

USS Johnston DD-821 Association 

 

 

 

 

 

 


